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Dear Parents/Carers,

As we settle into term 1, I would like to remind parents of the expectations regarding punctuality and attendance.

The bell rings at 8:50am your child should be in the classroom and ready to learn when the bell rings. Children can
enter the school from 8:40am, and it is suggested that you arrive in plenty of time to allow for parking, and so that
your child can organise their belongings and prepare for the day.

If a child arrives after 8:50am, they will enter via the office, where they will be marked as Late. Poor punctuality at
the beginning of the day has a real impact on learning.

If a child arrives late after the register has closed at 9.20am, this is recorded as an unauthorised late and you may be
liable for a fine from BANES.

If you have recently visited our website, you may have noticed the new Trust Campaign ‘Attendance Matters’.

This page gives important information about attendance, as well as what to do if your child is unwell, and I encourage
you to familiarise yourself with the information here.

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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http://www.highlittleton.bathnes.sch.uk
https://www.highlittletonschool.com/attendance-matters.htm


You will also note the updated guidance around holidays in term time. In accordance with The Education (Pupil
Registration) (England) Regulations 2006 & subsequent Amendments, Trust Schools are unable to authorise any
period of absence unless it is for exceptional circumstances.

From 19th August 2024, Penalty Notice fines for school attendance have changed.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes

Gareth Griffith
Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12


